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David Barthelmy

From: website@greensideminerals.com
Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2009 11:26 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: New Specimens

Hi,

Our last update before the Christmas break consists of gemmy green sphalerite and 
purple octahedral fluorite from Ireland and red sphalerite and stibnite from China. 
There is also our few remaining Brandberg quartz points and a nice Peruvian Pyrite / 
quartz / rhodochrosite.

Seasons greetings to all our customers and website visitors.

Regards,

Gary & Richard Atkinson
(Greenside Minerals - www.greensideminerals.com - www.minsearch.org)


